
 

 

 

OUR MISSION: The mission of the Fontana Unified School District is to graduate all students prepared to succeed in a changing 

world. Fontana Unified School District celebrates learning through the development of the whole child. Our commitment to 

excellence provides quality education, in depth, for all students. 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT:  Andrew Shortall  

Sept. 23, 2024                        (909) 204-6013                                                                                                                      

Fontana Unified to Celebrate National Hispanic Heritage 
Month with Festivities, Student Performances 

 

WHAT: Fontana Unified School District invites the community to join in its annual Hispanic Heritage 

Month Celebration as it honors the worldwide impact of Hispanic communities throughout 

history. There will be something for everyone as FUSD’s celebration of culture, history, and 

diversity will include guest speakers, food trucks, and a range of arts and crafts activities.  

 

The event will showcase FUSD’s commitment to a well-rounded education and dedication to 

providing students with robust arts programming. Fontana High School’s campus will 

showcase the vibrant talents of District students of all ages, with original student artwork on 

display along with live musical and Ballet Folklórico student performances. Fontana Unified’s 

art programs strive to help students develop critical thinking skills, creativity, cultural 

appreciation, and self-expression.   

 

WHEN: Saturday, Oct. 12 

11 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

 

WHERE: Fontana High School 

9453 Citrus Ave, Fontana 

 

DETAILS: Fontana Unified’s Global Studies Department provides students with opportunities to explore 

the contributions, perspectives, and stories of people from diverse backgrounds year-round. 

The District hosts events, like the annual Hispanic Heritage Month Celebration, that focus on 

honoring and sharing the rich diversity of cultures within its community. 

 

Coverage and/or inclusion of this event in your calendar of events is welcome and greatly 

appreciated. 

 

 


